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Dear members of The University of Akron community,

I am very excited to welcome you back to campus for the fall
2022 semester. I hope everyone found some time over the
summer to rest and recharge.

I hope you share in my anticipation of what promises to be a
great fall semester. I want to invite all of you to celebrate and
preview the exciting year ahead at our second annual Campus
Reunion on Aug. 19, from 10-11 a.m., in the Jean Hower
Taber Student Union Ballrooms. This will be an opportunity for
faculty and staff to reconnect and for all of us to reflect on the
opportunities and challenges ahead of us. Register for the
event.

Remember that Convocation will be held later that day from
11:30 a.m. to noon at FirstEnergy Stadium, followed by a
New Student Welcome Reception from noon to 1 p.m. on
Coleman Common. I hope to see everyone there.

I am also pleased to invite the campus community to join
Georgia and me for the UA Fall Kick Off at Lock 3 Park on Aug.



30 from 4:30-7 p.m. This is a great opportunity to meet with
colleagues, students and community members for an evening
of food, fellowship and live entertainment from “Ohio’s Pride,”
The University of Akron marching band, OpenTone Music’s
Amistad Caribbean Arts Ensemble and the popular, New
Orleans-based, Dirty Dozen Brass Band. Register for the
event.

The future is bright. Let’s keep rising and keep moving
forward.

Sincerely,

Gary L. Miller
President
The University of Akron


